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Dear Neighbors,
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Hard to believe it’s time for 
another year to begin, but 2022 
is in the rear-view mirror, the 
holidays are over, and it’s on-
ward into another year here in 
the little village by the river. We 
often think of January and Feb-
ruary in Ohio as grey and seem-
ingly endless, but it’s actually a 
beautiful, quiet time to enjoy 
Kroger Field, Miami Grove, the 
bike trail, and the Little Miami 
River. 

If you and your family 
haven’t been to Miami Grove 
lately, make January the month 
you check it out! This wilder-
ness preserve is a private, for-
est-restoration area that was 
purchased by the village in 
the 1960s and is maintained 
through our village taxes. It’s 
not a park, but instead a private 
reserve where the decades-long 
process of forest restoration is 
taking place naturally. It’s a great 
place to enjoy the beauty of the 
river and the woods. Put on a 
hat and gloves, leash up the dog 
and take your family for a stroll. 

Submitted by Sue Porter

Holiday Home Decorating Contest Lights up TP
Wednesday, December 14th 

marked the fifth annual Holiday 
Home Decorating Contest, spon-
sored by The Village Views and 
Steve Early with Sibcy Cline Re-
altors. We had more than twenty 
houses enter this year and our 
judges had the difficult choice 
of picking only three winners; 
best white lights, best colored 
lights, and the coveted Clark W. 
Griswold Award for best “Wow!” 
factor. This year we had two new 
judges who will remain anony-
mous but had three strong quali-
fications. 1. They have good taste. 
2. They do not live in TP and do
not know the contestants. 3. They
enjoy judging others.

Pretending that the steady 
rain was snow, the judges drove 
by each house, (sometimes more 
than once) and really had a hard 
time choosing winners. On Ox-
ford Avenue alone the compe-
tition was tough, but after stiff 
drinks and deliberations, three 
winners were eventually chosen. 

For best white lights, the 
winners are the Satterwhites at 
the corner of Elm and Stanton. 
From the oversized ornaments 
on the front porch to the variety 
of lights, this house is a winter 
winner! For best colored lights, 
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the judges chose the Heis Family 
at 307 Oxford. A perennial favor-
ite, it’s hard to forget the king-size 
Rudolph and Santa, as well as the 
twinkling lawn. There was a new 
contestant and champion this year 
who took home the Clark W. Gris-
wold award…it’s the Batemans at 
822 Myrtle! Be sure you make it 
all the way down Myrtle this year 
because this yard is such a show-
stopper, it probably distracted 
Santa’s sleigh when he passed over 
TP on Christmas Eve. Honorable 
mentions this year include the 
Tritschs at 1 Lexington Circle, the 
Detwillers at 108 Wrenwood, and 
of course the Hesser’s tree at 801 
Miami- the grand dame of Miami 
Avenue! Thank you to everyone 
who entered. 

Along with a special gift for 
the winner’s Christmas trees, a 
$100 donation was made to a 
charity of their choice. The Satter-
whites have chosen the Joe Bur-
row Foundation. This charity’s 
primary focus is helping children 
with mental illness and those ex-
periencing food insecurity. The 
Heis family has chosen ProKids, 
a charity dedicated to saving chil-
dren from abuse and neglect. The 
Bateman family’s charity selection 
is the Neuroendocrine Tumor 

Research Foundation, which is 
the leading private funder of re-
search into causes and treatments 
on neuroendocrine tumors in the 
search for a cure. These important 
charities are all worth your con-
sideration so please take a minute 
to look a little further into each 
one. 

Next year the contest will 
be held during Lighting of the 
Green so be sure to order double 
the amount of luminary kits from 
Kindervelt to really make your 
home shine! If possible, we will 
have public voting rather than 
judges though I can’t promise I 
will get that figured out, even with 

twelve months to work on it. If 
you have any feedback or ideas for 
the contest, please let me know! 
You can email your thoughts to 
TPVillageViews@gmail.com. 
Thanks TP! 

Fond Farewell Given 
History-Making Officer

The longest-serving police 
officer in Terrace Park history 
was honored at Village Council’s 
Dec. 13 meeting with a retire-
ment send-off. Village officials 
and family members offered 
officer Doug Sowders plaudits 
and gratitude for his 31 years of 
service, which began in 1991 as 
an auxiliary patrolman and be-
came a fulltime job in 1996. 

Village Administrator and 
Police Chief Jerry Hayhow said 
it was an honor to serve with Of-
ficer Sowders and Mayor Tom 
Tepe referenced commenda-
tions he’d received over the years 
from residents, police chiefs and 
neighboring communities. 

“It wasn’t easy to see him 
go to work at night and hope 
everything was going to be all 
right,” said his daughter Sabrina 
Sowders. “But at the heart of 
everything he does is caring for 
people; he genuinely cares about 
people.” 

Turning to her father, she 
told him she’s proud of him, 
grateful to see him receive the 
recognition and love he de-
serves, and thanked him for be-
ing a role model for their fam-
ily and a public servant for the 
people of Terrace Park.

	 Officer Sowders 
thanked his wife and family for 
their support and said he thanks 
God for being able to work in 
Terrace Park. “I couldn’t have 
asked for a better place to have 
a career,” he said. 

In council business, Mag-

gie Quinlan’s status was change 
from part-time to full-time po-
lice officer and Jacob Stoll was 
appointed a full-time officer; the 
2022 village budget was amend-
ed to redistribute funds among 
cost and revenue centers; the 
2023 budget was certified for 
Hamilton County review; and 
Lauren Ingebritson and Jeff Le-
May were reappointed to one-
year terms on the Volunteer 
Firefighters’ Dependents Fund 
Board. 

In their monthly report
• Mayor Tepe thanked

elected officials, employees and 
volunteers for their service to 
Terrace Park’s 2,200 residents 
and read each name so it is en-
tered into the official record 
for posterity. He encouraged 
residents to contact the village 

If you drive you can get a free 
parking permit from the village 
office on Elm before you go, and 
a recent Eagle Scout project has 
some great looking new trail 
markers down there to point the 
way. And remember- you can’t 
get lost at Miami Grove because 
all trails lead back to the parking 
lot. If you keep walking you will 
end up back where you started.

I hope it is a great start to 
the new year for you and your 
family here in Terrace Park. We 
have a lot to look forward to as 
we start another round of vaca-
tions, lacrosse, school pictures, 
flower sales, prom, graduation, 
swim team, Labor Day, trick-
or-treating, holidays, friends 
and fun. And you know you can 
read about it all, plus the latest 
on lemonade stands and “don-
keys on the loose”, here in your 
Village Views. Until next month 
I remain,

Your Editor,
Steve Early

Congrats to the Clark W. Griswold award winning house located at 822 Myrtle Avenue. 

administrator, EMS chief or 
fire chief for ways they, too, can 
serve and thereby keep the cost 
of village operations as low as 
possible. “We could not do what 
we do with the revenue we have 
without volunteer help,” he said.

• EMS Chief John Maggard
said training for emergency 
medical services recruits will 
begin in January and four new 
firefighters are completing their 
training.

Mayor Tepe congrats Officer Sowders on his years of service 
for the Terrace Park police department. 

The Terrace Park Garden Club 
is Ready for Spring!

The Annual Plant Sale, 
“Race to the Green”, will be 
held on May 6th, 2023 at the 
Village Green. Again this year, 
the plants will be ordered from 
Laura’s farm in Batesville. These 
are the best prices for the best 
quality plants that you know 
and love, plus they are delivered 
to your door!   You can’t find a 
better deal than this one. Avail-
able again will be all of last year’s 
plants and organic herbs, with 
the addition of lavender and 

some new colors of impatiens. 
We encourage everyone to 

pre-order their plants to avoid 
disappointment as many do sell 
out. Look for the order form in 
both this and the February is-
sues of the Village Views. All or-
ders are due by March 3rd. Re-
member, everyone who orders 
plants or donates will be entered 
in the draw to win a beautiful 
hanging basket to light up your 
yard! We will have a choice of 

Submitted by Frances Stafford
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Village Views welcomes 
reader mail. Signed letters to 
the editor must be received 
by 9 p.m. on Friday, Decem-
ber 15th.  Please limit length 
to 350 words. Letters over 
350 words will be published 
as submitted subject to space 
availability. All signed  
letters will be printed as 
submitted; however, minor 
editing for grammatical and 
typographical errors may 
be necessary. Content will 
not be edited. Any questions 
should be directed to the  
editor. See below.

Who to contact:
Managing Editor:
Steve Early @ 382-1218
Business Manager/
Advertisement
Gregg MacMillan @ 702-9370
Distribution Coordinator
/Extra copies
Gregg MacMillan @ 702-9370
Calendar:
Hester Sullivan @ 576-9969
Layout Editor: Danielle Haugh

Where to send:
Village Views P.O. Box 212 
Terrace Park, OH 45174. If pos-
sible, the staff prefers to receive 
contributions by e-mail at 
tpvillageviews@gmail.com. 
Please submit articles as Mi-
crosoft WORD or .jpg format. 
Please put your name and date
on submitted disks. Photo-
graphs and disks will not be 
returned. The deadline is Friday, 
January 13th at 9 p.m.

Advertisements for Village
Views may be placed in a
variety of sizes. A business
card size (2x4) is only $24
per month. A classified ad is
$10 to Village residents only.
Payment must accompany
ad. Call Business Manager
Gregg MacMillan @ 702-9370 
for additional rates. Village 
Views welcomes your business.

The next deadline for Village 
Views is Friday, January 13th 
. All camera-ready ads and 
articles must be submitted by 9 
p.m.  
All advertisements go  
to Gregg MacMillan at  
macmillan@mac.com. All  
articles go to Steve Early  
382-1218 or  
tpvillageviews@gmail.com.  
Questions? Call Steve Early at 
382-1218.

Village Views welcomes readers 
to submit articles: promo-
tions, awards, school activities, 
engagements, weddings, births... 
things you think people would 
like to know and read about.

Leaving the Village?  
Subscriptions are available for 
$20.00 per year. To subscribe 
send payment to: Village Views 
P.O. Box 212 Terrace Park,  
OH 45174

Law & Order 
Submitted by Eric Schmidt

During the afternoon of 
11/5, an officer received a call 
from a complainant because 
there was a raccoon inside his 
residence. After responding 
to the home and talking to the 
homeowner, it appears that the 
raccoon followed the dog in-
side the house. The raccoon was 
then ushered out very nicely 
with a shovel. 

	 During the afternoon 
of 11/27, an officer assisted the 
Life Squad during an incident 
that involved an eye injury. 
Upon arrival, the officer was 
advised that the injury occurred 
when the complainant attempt-
ed to separate two “Tide-Pods” 
that were stuck together. After 
assisting, the officer returned to 
duty.

Birth Announcement

Tickets on Sale for FAB Affair 
Tickets are now on sale for 

the 2023 FAB Affair! On Sat-
urday, March 11th, we will cel-
ebrate our 13th annual FAB Af-
fair at the Hard Rock Casino. 

The evening will feature 
both a live and silent auction, 
raffle basket, dinner, drinks and 
more! Doors open at 6pm and 
proceeds will benefit our three 
district-wide support organiza-
tions - Foundation, Arts and 
Boosters!

Go to fabtix.org to purchase 
tickets today! 

2023 FAB Affair Team 
Boosters - Ry Naticchioni 

(Chair), Erin Goellner, Danielle 
Haugh, Tom Gilmore, Mary Ri-
portella and Carrie Carothers 

Arts - Anne Mosemiller, 
Erin Weaver and Jodie Zaveri 

Foundation -Tricia Brichler, 
Jennifer Dronsfield, Jeremy 
Martin and Erika Hinebaugh

Baseball Registration 
Now Open 

Mariemont Little League is excited for the 2023 Baseball season.  
We have several indoor camps during the winter, and the spring 
baseball season will start in March/early April.  The program had 
great success last year, and one of our teams even won a District 
Championship.  To sign up for either the camps or the regular sea-
son, please go to: https://www.mariemontlittleleague.org/

The Seward family is so excited to welcome a little girl to their 
wild and crazy crew! Caroline McLain Seward “Lainey” was born 
on November 2nd, 2022. Isabelle, Griffin and Brooks are so in love 
with their new sister!

Dear Editor
Thank you, Steven Early, 

Jr. for your contribution to 
the written history of Terrace 
Park.  Your new book, Amid the 
Honorable Plenty, The Story of 
Covalt’s Station an Ohio Fron-
tier Settlement 1790-1795 is 
so thoroughly researched and 
beautifully written, it belongs 
on every Terrace Park home’s 
bookshelf.  The book brings 
alive the stories of hardship and 
bravery, the true beginnings of 

Terrace Park as a community -a 
time long before golf carts, the 
Swim Club and UDF. Available 
from Barnesandnoble.com, at 
Covalt’s Station (the restaurant), 
or from the Terrace Park His-
torical Society.

 In appreciation of your re-
search and commitment to Ter-
race Park,

The Terrace Park Historical 
Society Board
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What’s Happening at the Mariemont 
Branch Library - January 2023

Children

Indoor Library Babies — 
Tuesdays at 9:30 a.m.

Fun for you and your baby 
with songs, rhymes, stories, and 
movement.

Ages birth to 18 months. 
Registration is required for both 
babies and adults.

Indoor Preschool Storytime 
— Tuesdays at 11 a.m. 

Enjoy books, songs, activities 
and more, while building early lit-
eracy skills.

Ages 3-6. Registration is re-
quired for children and adults

Indoor Movers & Shakers—
Wednesdays at 11 a.m.

You and your child will shake 
it together! Sing, dance, and enjoy 
music, movement, and fun.

Ages 1-4. 

Coding Club — Thursday, 
Jan. 19 at 4 p.m.

Learn to code with new 
games and challenges every 
month. Laptops are supplied and 
no prior coding experience is 
needed. Recommended for Ages 
8-12. Registration required.

Adults 
Mariemont Mystery Book 

Club — Tuesday, Jan. 17 at 6:30 
p.m.

Join us for lively discussions 
of books across the mystery sub-
genres. This month we will read 
Devil in a Blue Dress by Walter 
Mosley. Copies available at the 
branch. Registration encouraged.

Book Club — Thursday, Jan. 
26 at 6:45 p.m.

We are reading Cloud Cuck-
oo Land by Anthony Doerr. Cop-
ies are available at the branch.

Registration encouraged.
Library hours are 10 a.m.- 8 

p.m. Monday and Tuesday; 10 
a.m.-6 p.m. Wednesday, Thurs-
day, Friday and Saturday; closed 
Monday, Jan. 2, in recognition of 
New Year’s Day, and Monday, Jan. 
16, for Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 
Mariemont Branch Library, 3810 
Pocahontas Ave. 513-369-4467

Holiday Thanks from Kindervelt
Thank you for lighting up 

our community on Sunday, 
December 4, for Luminaria 
and Lighting of the Green! 
Kindervelt sold even more lu-
minary kits this year than last 
year.  We kicked off the holi-
day festivities with music from 
School of Rock, carriage rides, 
luminaries, Santa visits, the Boy 
Scout Toy Drive, and treats. 
Lauren Ingebritson from Ter-
race Park Village Council and 
Reverend Darren Elin from St. 
Thomas Episcopal Church led 
the Lighting of the  Green  cer-
emony, and the Collar family lit 
the tree.

 These events not only make 
TP magical, but they also serve 
as community-wide fundraisers 
to support Kindervelt, an all-
volunteer organization dedicat-
ed to raising funds for Cincin-
nati Children’s Hospital Medical 
Center. Special thanks to the 
Terrace Park Police Department 
and Maintenance Department, 
St. Thomas, the Boy Scouts and 
our Kindervelt committees for 
all of their work. We greatly ap-
preciate our generous corporate 
sponsors for Lighting of the 
Green: 22R Design Build, The 
Birch, Haloscapes LLC, Whirly-
bird Granola, Gilb Landscaping, 
Heirloom Chef, Reed & Roe 
and Cinemark Milford 16. 

The 2022 Kindervelt Des-
sert Auction was a wild success! 
A very special thank you to Amy 
Fitzgibbons who opened her 
beautiful home to host. With 
generous donations such as 
FCC tickets with autographed 
game ball, wine, custom play-
room designs, wine, local bou-
tique shopping parties, wine, 
and an autographed Sam Hub-
bard jersey, the evening was a 

complete success! Kindervelt76 
raised over $19,000 in funds for 
Cincinnati Children’s Medical 
Center. Thank you to the com-
mittee for all of their hard work. 

Preparations are already under-
way for next year and we cannot 
wait to see you there!

 The Collar Family, winners of this year’s chance to light the tree 
for the first time!
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either shade or sun.
Whether you are a novice or 

an experienced gardener, if you 
love gardening and talking with 
other enthusiasts, we cordially 

invite you to come to a meeting 
and consider joining our club. 
Please contact: Lucy Maish, 
President at 513-310-1492 or 
Tina Hesser, Membership Chair 
at 513-520-8912.
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HHaappppyy NNeeww YYeeaarr!!!!
From Our Family to Your's...Thank You for a Wonderful 
2022 and Best Wishes of Good Health & Joy in 2023!!

NEWS: We’re Moving to the Campus of 50 West Brewery!

Address: 7669 Wooster Pike, Cincinnati, Ohio 45227

When: Opening…January 15th, 2023!!!

Ph:  (513)677-2900

Moving 
Sale!!

What a
Year!!

50 West Ice Rink

Pedego Cincy Team

Summer Group Ride 50 West Burgers!
Mariemont

Winter Wonderland Walkers

Did you know that a bunch of your neighbors have been in a TP Walking Group for over 15 years? Here 
is just a portion of the gang, gathered together on the gazebo steps in December, and decked out in their hol-
iday swag. Long-time friendships and fun with neighbors are hallmarks of village life here in Terrace Park.
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December Fun! 

The Eckert family decided to make Fosty the Snowman before the 
snow melted last month! 

The next deadline for Vil-
lage Views is Friday, January 
13th. All camera-ready ads and 
articles must be submitted by 9 
p.m.  
All advertisements go  
to Gregg MacMillan at  
macmillan@mac.com. All  
articles go to Steve Early  
382-1218 or  
tpvillageviews@gmail.com.  
Questions? Call Steve Early at 
382-1218.

Advertisements for Village
Views may be placed in a
variety of sizes. A business
card size (2x4) is only $24
per month. A classified ad is
$10 to Village residents only.
Payment must accompany
ad. Call Business Manager
Gregg MacMillan @ 702-9370 
for additional rates. Village 
Views welcomes your business.

Terrace Park Resident Henry Fopeano enjoyed the December 23, 2022 storm that blanketed the area 
with snow and temps well below zero before the Christmas Holiday! 

William Bortz-Druffel and his hockey team, Triple Dog Dares partcipated in Queen City New Year’s
Bash 3v3 Pond Hockey Tournament last month at 50 West Brewery and won their division. 
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stthomasnurseryschool.org | (513) 831-6908

Worship at st. thomas

all are Welcome here!

Sundays
 Holy Eucharist, Rite I | 8:00 a.m.

Choral Eucharist, Rite II | 10:15 a.m.
Any time on YouTube

100 Miami Ave. | (513) 831-2052 | www.stthomasepiscopal.org100 Miami Ave. | (513) 831-2052 | www.stthomasepiscopal.org
Find us on YouTube, Facebook, & TwitterFind us on YouTube, Facebook, & Twitter

Sunday, January 15, 2023 | 5:00 p.m.
Sunday, February 5, 2023 | 5:00 p.m.

Join us for this Evening Prayer Service featuring the music of 
Johann Sebastian Bach and his contemporaries.

Visit www.bachensemble.org for more information

Spec ia l  Events  a t  St .  Thomas |  Come & See !
St. Thomas Nursery School

Registration
Friday, January 27, 2023

Open enrollment for the St. Thomas Nursery School begins
January 27, 2023

Super Sunday
Sunday, January 15, 2023 | 9:00 a.m.

Join us for a time of fellowship 
and enjoyment as we enjoy a breakfast together. 

Come and see to discover the strength of friendship and 
gratitude and stay for our morning Worship Service!

Annual Meeting & Breakfast
Sunday, February 5, 2023 | 9 a.m.

Join us as we gather for fellowship, breakfast, and to meet 
together to discuss the state of the parish.

Terrace Park Garden Club Presents a 
Love Themed Flower Show

Steven Early
SALES VICE-PRESIDENT

(513) 382.1218
searly@sibcycline.com

www.sibcycline.com/searly

T H A N K · Y O U
N E I G H B O R S !
FOR OVER $10.9 MILLION IN SALES DURING 2022!*

As a lifelong 

resident of our 

village, I thank 

you for trusting 

me with your 

moves in 2022!

If you’re thinking 
about a move in 2023, 

call me now!

*based on mls data 1/1/22-12/31/22

Top Agent  
in Terrace Park, 2020 & 2021*

Just in time for Valentine’s Day, we invite Terrace Park residents 
and their friends to join us Tuesday, February 7th, 2023 at noon at the 
Community Building for a “love themed” flower show. Garden Club 
members will exhibit love-themed flower arrangements inspired by 
artistic works such as paintings, sculptures, songs and poems. Refresh-
ments will be served. We’re looking forward to seeing you!



Name

Address

Phone

Email

Check # Grand Total from Below $

Sun/Shade Quantity (B):  FLATS - $18     (Flats Include [18] 4"Pots) Sun/Shade Quantity

Angelonia - 18"-24" Sun Alyssum - Creeping - White Sun
Blue Bi-Color
Dark Purple Begonia - Bronze Leaf 8"-12" Mounding Sun/Shade
White Pink

Red
Dahlias 8"-10" (can be planted or grown on the patio) Sun White

Pink Mix  
Purple
Yellow Begonia - Green Leaf 8"-12" Mounding Shade

Pink
Geraniums (Fischer Hybrid, not seed Geraniums) Sun Red

Dark Red White
Hot Pink Mix  
Salmon
White Impatiens - 10"-12" Mounding Shade

Hot Pink
Herbs Sun Red

Cilantro White
Parsley Mix  
Green Basil
Lavender Marigolds - 10"-12" Large Head Sun
Mint Orange
Oregano Yellow
Rosemary
Sage Marigolds - 8"-10" Small Head Sun

Orange
Lantana - Proven Winner Sun Yellow

Landscape - 24"-30" Mixed Berry
Red Salvia 8"-12" Grape Clusters on Spike - Blue Sun
Yellow Salvia 8"-12" Spike Blooms - Red Hot Sun

Bandana - 12"-26" Mixed Berry Sun
White Zinnias - State Fair 23"-36" Large Blooms Mix Sun
Yellow

(C):  MISCELLANEOUS PLANTS and HANGING BASKETS Quantity
Petunias - Trailing (No Dead-Heading) Baskets - $28     (10" Monoculture)

Calibrachoa Mini-Bloom Proven Winner Sun Baby Dragon Wing Begonia - Pink Sun/Shade
Orange Dragon Wing Begonia - Red Sun/Shade
Pink Double Impatiens 3 Way - Mixed Color Shade
Red Supertunia - Mixed 3 Colors Sun 
Yellow

Super Petunias Proven Winner (great in window boxes) Sun Caladium-Elephant Ear - $5.50     (5" Pots) Shade
Light Blue Pink
Purple (with dark vein) Red
Vista Bubblegum White
Magenta

5" Easy Wave Petunia (great for landscape) Sun Geraniums - $20     (10" Patio-Best Deal in Town!) Sun
Pink Pink
Red Red
White Salmon

White
Begonias - Baby Dragon Wing Sun/Shade

Pink Mandevilla - $35     (10" Tropical Climbing) Sun/Shade
Red Pink
White Red

Double Begonias Sun/Shade
Orange Vinca Mounding - $18    (Flat of [18] 4" pots) Sun
Red Pink
Yellow Red Delivery Option for mid May

White
Foliage and Filler Material Sun/Shade

Diamond Frost Euphorbia - White
Sweet Potato Vine - Lime Green
Sweet Potato Vine - Red
Thin Grass Spikes - Green
Trailing Vinca Vine - Green & White Price

Plant Material Quantity per Item Total
New Guinea Impatiens 8"-12" Mounding: Sun/Shade (A):  No. of 5" Individual Pots 5.25$       $

 PurplePink
 RedPurple (B):  No. of Flats with 4" Pots 18.00 
 WhiteRed
White (C):  No. of Misc. Plants/Hanging Baskets

Baskets - 10" Monoculture 28.00 
Impatients - Hybrid Double (rose-like blooms all season) Shade Caladium - Elephant Ear 5" Pots 5.50 

Coral Geraniums - 10" Patio 20.00 
Pink Mandevilla - 10" Tropical Climbing 35.00 
Purple
White Donation $

Torenia - Trailing - Blue Shade Grand Total $

TOTAL ORDER

TTeerrrraaccee  PPaarrkk  GGaarrddeenn  CClluubb
22002233  PPllaanntt  SSaallee  OOrrddeerr  FFoorrmm

Questions ? ? ? 
Email:  lucymaish@yahoo.com

        WIN A LARGE FLOWER BASKET - A $48 VALUE

Return to:  Sandy Brendamour
975 Elm Court, Terrace Park OH  45174

Make Checks Payable to:  Terrace Park Garden Club

(A): POTS - $5.25     (Pots are 5")

*** ORDERS DUE BY MARCH 3rd ***
Delivery on May 5  from 8 til Noon

Village Green Sale will be on May 6 from 10:00 to 2:00



Gloria Corcoran,
resident since 2017

Kim Stegeman,
grateful daughter


